
Palomares 4-H Gazette May 2018 
 
This month we had a very special community event for all the 3rd graders from four schools in the 
Eden area. 
 

 

Eden Area Ag Day 
 

 
 
On Thursday, May 3rd, third graders from four surrounding schools gathered at Rowell Ranch 
Rodeo to learn about agriculture, including animals, bees, gardening, how to rope a cow, and more. 
Palomares 4-H showed off several animals, including a rabbit, two sheep, a horse, two dogs and a 
chicken. The 3rd graders were all very exited to pet and feed the animals, and some of the adults, 
too. We also showed off a display of what 4-H is about, with awards we have won at fair, and even 
a robot built by our 4-H Robotics Club. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

 Volunteers are needed to help at the 4-H Cake Booth at the Alameda 
County Fair, which is one of our major fundraising events 

 
 
 

News 
 

 The Palomares 4-H Dog Group placed in the top five at Small Animal 
Field Day, earning 20.7 points out of 24 total available points 

 
 We would like to say thank you to all of the 4-H members who served 

dinner during the Moose Lodge Officer Installations 
 

 
 
4-H monthly club meetings are held on the 
second Wednesday of the month, at 7 pm at 
the Castro Valley Moose Lodge. 
 
 

Please sign up for 4-H online at: 
https://California.4honline.com 
 
 
 

 


